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Gregory J. Palakow, a Partner in Archer’s Princeton office, recently published an article in La Voz, a quarterly

newspaper for the Hunterdon County Hispanic Community. In Mr. Palakow’s article, “How Does President

Obama’s Executive Action Apply To My Family?”, he discusses President Obama’s recent announced executive

actions to help protect undocumented aliens from deportation and how these actions could benefit the

approximate 4.4 million undocumented aliens currently living in the U.S.

A Spanish version of this article can be found here.
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